
Amendment No. 1 

Request for Qualifications (RFQ) – Makah Water Supply Study 

Project PO-22-N49 

Issued: February 12, 2025 

This Amendment No. 1 serves to correct and clarify the cost estimate requirements and extend the 
submission deadline for the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the Makah Water Supply Study, 
originally issued on January 14, 2025. All other terms and conditions of the RFQ remain unchanged. 

Amendments and Clarifications 

1. Correction to Cost Estimate Requirements 

The following revision is made to Task #5, Bullet Point 2 of the RFQ: 

Original Language: 
"Identify preferred alternative and final cost estimate to an AACE Level 4." 

Revised Language: 
"Develop the preferred alternative and final cost estimate to a Tier 1 Ready to Fund level as defined in the 
IHS SFC SDS Manual, 2019." 

This change aligns the RFQ requirements with the cost estimate standards recognized by the Indian 
Health Service (IHS) Sanitation Facilities Construction (SFC) Sanitation Deficiency System (SDS) Manual. 

2. Extension of Submission Deadline 

The deadline for submission of Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) has been extended. The new deadline 
is: 

March 13, 2025, by 4:00 p.m. (local time). 

Submissions must be sent via email to: 

Leanne Ellis, Deputy General Manager (Makah Tribe) 
Email: leanne.ellis@makah.com 

Subject line must include the project name and number: 
Project PO-22-N49 Makah Water Supply Capacity Study SOQ 

Mis-deliveries or late submittals will be considered non-responsive. 

Acknowledgment of Amendment 

All Consultants must acknowledge receipt of this Amendment No. 1 in their SOQ submission.     

 


